ORDER: ACCEPT AGREEMENT WITH PHAROS CONSULTING FOR SEMS
SUPPORT IN CIRCUIT CLERK’S OFFICE

Motion was made by Chad McLarty, duly seconded by David Rikard, to accept
agreement with Pharos Consulting for SEMS support in Circuit Clerk’s office.

The vote on the motion was as follows:

Supervisor Brent Larson, voted yes
Supervisor Larry Gillespie, absent
Supervisor David Rikard, voted yes
Supervisor Chad McLarty, voted yes
Supervisor Mike Roberts, voted yes

After the vote, President Roberts, declared the motion carried, this the 17 day of
July, 2023.
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SEMS SUPPORT AGREEMENT
FOR LAFAYETTE COUNTY

This agreement is for the purpose of defining the terms and conditions under which support and
training services will be provided by Pharos Consulting Services to Lafayette County for general
support and training on modules and functionality in SEMS.

Training/Support Services
Pharos consultant, Madalan Lennep will provide consulting support and training services
in a prepaid block of up to 20 hours for an annual support fee of $1,600.00. This package
provides support for the Circuit Clerk and staff along with general training as needed in
SEMS. If on-site visit is required, travel time will be billed as support and no mileage or
per diem expenses will be billed.

If additional time is needed for specific projects such as redistricting, Pharos Consulting will
provide a separate support agreement proposal with the Lafayette County Circuit Clerk’s Office.

The Pharos consultant working on this effort is an independent contractor and not an agent of the
Mississippi Secretary of State’s Office. The information provided by Pharos consultants cannot
be construed as an official opinion. Additionally, exposure to county information including any
purchase, procedure, or process, in this effort is not in any way an approval from the Mississippi
Secretary of State’s Office.

Calls or text messages may be placed to Madalan Lennep at 601-209-9254 or emails may be sent
to madalan@pharoscs.com. Calls will be returned the same day if possible and guaranteed to be
returned the next business day.

Agreed to by:

Lafayette County Date
Agreed to by:

Madalow Lennep 7/6/2023

Pharos Consulting Services Date




